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happiness and peace which often accompany love. They cover many different kinds of love -- reunions, re-discovered or
new love, comfortable married love and even some forbidden love.
A Perfect Husband Hilary Boyd 2017-07-13 'Tackles a difficult subject with a light touch to keep you turning the pages'
VERONICA HENRY A perfect husband To their friends, Lily and Freddy have a great marriage. He taught her to love again
after the death of her first husband. But when Freddy becomes tense and distracted, a life-changing truth is revealed.
A terrible shock Freddy has built up massive gambling debts that threaten to destroy not only his life but Lily's as
well. Should she go forward - or back? Her friends and family urge her to forget him and move on - easier said than
done. Is her willingness to give him a second chance just down to loyalty? Or is the truth something altogether darker?
'Boyd is terrific at cutting to the quick of modern relationships' WOMAN & HOME
Clearing Your Path to Permanent Weight Loss Cookie Rosenblum 2014-02-20 Are you trying to lose weight? Are you tired of
trying to lose weight? Before you start another diet, put yourself on 'pause' and take a deep breath. This book will
help you with a crucial step that most people who want to lose weight overlook: figuring out what's gone wrong in your
past efforts. Do you know exactly why you haven't been able to lose weight and keep it off? It all starts in your mind.
And until you correct some basic errors in the way you think about weight loss, you may be doomed to keep repeating
your mistakes, over and over again. In 30 short and sweet lessons, along with thought-provoking corresponding
worksheets, you will finally learn how to lose weight on whatever program you choose. This book won't tell you what to
eat, but instead will help you put together all the puzzle pieces that have held you back from your perpetual goal of
real weight loss. You will learn key concepts from the coaching field, basic psychology and simplified, understandable
brain science that will give you the answers about why you've failed before, and then give you the ammunition to
successfully move forward. Imagine how different you'll feel embarking on your weight loss journey armed with this
knowledge: Truly understand exactly why typical 'eat less, move more' diets don't work. Learn how to take
responsibility for your current weight, without beating yourself up or feeling bad. Find out what prevents you from
reaching your goals...hint: you may have a secret belief. Don't wait to feel good when you get to your goal weight;
learn why you must feel good first! Understand when to prioritize changing your thoughts and when to take action first.
How to create continuous motivation at any time, without a cheerleader, a program or a personal guru. Discover how to
keep your goals on the front burner at all times. Weight loss is not a mystery. But you need the right tools and the
right mindset. Clearing Your Path to Permanent Weight Loss gives you exactly that. A look at where you've been, an
understanding of why and how you created the extra weight you're carrying around, the common mistakes you've made, and
the solutions.
The Solace of Open Spaces Gretel Ehrlich 2017-02-21 These transcendent, lyrical essays on the West announced Gretel
Ehrlich as a major American writer—“Wyoming has found its Whitman” (Annie Dillard). Poet and filmmaker Gretel Ehrlich
went to Wyoming in 1975 to make the first in a series of documentaries when her partner died. Ehrlich stayed on and
found she couldn’t leave. The Solace of Open Spaces is a chronicle of her first years on “the planet of Wyoming,” a
personal journey into a place, a feeling, and a way of life. Ehrlich captures both the otherworldly beauty and cruelty
of the natural forces—the harsh wind, bitter cold, and swiftly changing seasons—in the remote reaches of the American
West. She brings depth, tenderness, and humor to her portraits of the peculiar souls who also call it home: hermits and
ranchers, rodeo cowboys and schoolteachers, dreamers and realists. Together, these essays form an evocative and vibrant
tribute to the life Ehrlich chose and the geography she loves. Originally written as journal entries addressed to a
friend, The Solace of Open Spaces is raw, meditative, electrifying, and uncommonly wise. In prose “as expansive as a
Wyoming vista, as charged as a bolt of prairie lightning,” Ehrlich explores the magical interplay between our interior
lives and the world around us (Newsday).
Love & Truth Kathryn Perez 2014-10-02 Eighteen year old Nicole Harrison spent her high school years devoted to
academics and dance leaving little time for a life, let alone a boyfriend. After years of dreaming, she boldly leaves
her world behind in order to expand her dancing abilities and horizon in Okinawa, Japan. After a bad break-up that left
him reeling, American born Jonathan Hayes has immersed himself in a playboy lifestyle in his mother's home country of
Japan. That is, until the night he sees the beautiful and innocent Nicole on the balcony of his neighbor's home. One
chance moment and one unexpected girl causes Jonathan to question his bad boy ways once and for all. As Nicole learns
to navigate an unfamiliar country, can she also learn to navigate a complex relationship? And will Jonathan's past
continue to catch up with him, or will he be able to show Nicole the truth of loyal love?
For Love of Audrey Rose Frank De Felitta 2009-02-28 The sequel to Audrey Rose takes Janice Templeton back to the death
of Audrey Rose and the mystery of where she is if she was reincarnated as Ivy Templeton. Ivy, Janice's daughter, was
also killed in a car crash. Janice is determined to find the truth.
Therapy Kathryn Perez 2014-02-10 Sometimes you have to get lost in order to be found... I'm needy. I'm broken. Cutting
breaks through my numbness, but only opens more wounds. Depression, bullying, self-harm...that's my reality. Sex and
guys...my escape. The space between the truth and lies is blurred leaving me torn, lost and confused. And while the
monsters that live in my head try to beat me--the two men that I love try to save me. This is my story of friendship,
heartache and the grueling journey that is mental-illness.
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman 2015-05-07 The popular image of Scotland is dominated by widely
recognized elements of Celtic culture. But a significant non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history has been largely
ignored for centuries? This book argues that much of Scotland’s history and culture from 1100 forward is Jewish. The
authors provide evidence that many of the national heroes, villains, rulers, nobles, traders, merchants, bishops, guild
members, burgesses, and ministers of Scotland were of Jewish descent, their ancestors originating in France and Spain.
Much of the traditional historical account of Scotland, it is proposed, rests on fundamental interpretive errors,
perpetuated in order to affirm Scotland’s identity as a Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and profound
understanding of Scottish history has thus been buried. The authors’ wide-ranging research includes examination of
census records, archaeological artifacts, castle carvings, cemetery inscriptions, religious seals, coinage, burgess and
guild member rolls, noble genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic place names.
Daddy Issues Katherine Angel 2022-06-14 On the fraught bonds between daughters and their fathers, women and the
patriarchywomen patriarchy In this beguiling, incisive book, critically acclaimed writer Katherine Angel examines the
place of fathers in contemporary culture with her characteristic mix of boldness and nuance, asking how the mixture of
love and hatred we feel toward our fathers—and patriarchal father figures—can be turned into a relationship that is
generative rather than destructive. Moving deftly between psychoanalysis from Freud to Winnicott, cultural visions of
fathering from King Lear to Ivanka Trump, and issues from incest to MeToo, Angel probes the fraught bond of daughters
and fathers, women and the patriarchal regime. What, she asks, is this discomfiting space of love and hate—and how are
we to reckon with both fealty and rebellion? As in her earlier book Tomorrow Sex Will Be Good Again, Angel proves
herself to be one of the most perceptive feminist writers at work today.
Pre-Incident Indicators of Terrorist Incidents Brent L. Smith 2011-01 This is a print on demand edition of a hard to
find publication. Explores whether sufficient data exists to examine the temporal and spatial relationships that
existed in terrorist group planning, and if so, could patterns of preparatory conduct be identified? About one-half of
the terrorists resided, planned, and prepared for terrorism relatively close to their eventual target. The terrorist
groups existed for 1,205 days from the first planning meeting to the date of the actual/planned terrorist incident. The
planning process for specific acts began 2-3 months prior to the terrorist incident. This study examined selected
terrorist groups/incidents in the U.S. from 1980-2002. It provides for the potential to identify patterns of conduct
that might lead to intervention prior to the commission of the actual terrorist incidents. Illustrations.
Truth Peter Temple 2010-05-11 From the author of the highly acclaimed and prize-winning The Broken Shore comes another
extraordinary achievement. Truth is about a man, a family, a city. It is about violence, murder, love, corruption,
honour, deceit — and truth. PETER TEMPLE moves into the territory of The Bonfire of the Vanities and J.M. Coetzee's
Disgrace with a masterpiece of modern fiction. At the close of a long day, Inspector Stephen Villani stands in the
bathroom of a luxury apartment high above the city. In the glass bath, a young woman lies dead, a panic button within
reach. So begins Truth, the sequel to Peter Temple's bestselling masterpiece, The Broken Shore, winner of the Duncan
Lawrie Dagger for Best Crime Novel. Villani's life is his work. It is his identity, his calling, his touchstone. But
now, over a few sweltering summer days, as fires burn across the state and his superiors and colleagues scheme and
jostle, he finds all the certainties of his life are crumbling.
Elizabeth Mary Elizabeth Moloney 2012-02-21 The arduous path of becoming woman. Elizabeth-Learning to Dress Myself from
the Inside Out narrates Mary Elizabeth Moloney's search for authentic womanhood. Crippled by her mother's intent to
dress her in her own image, by her years in the convent, and later in a marriage, she sought help. Through dream-work
with a wise Jungian analyst, she learned to step back from her doll-like façade, to take responsibility for her unlived
years, to recognize and deal with her addictive personality, and to explore the richness of her gift as woman and as
writer.
The Football Girl Thatcher Heldring 2017-04-04 For every athlete or sports fanatic who knows she's just as good as the
guys. This is for fans of The Running Dream by Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle Douglass and
Breakaway: Beyond the Goal by Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb and Tessa enter high school, friendship has
blossomed into a relationship . . . and their playful sports days are coming to an end. Caleb is getting ready to try
out for the football team, and Tessa is training for cross-country. But all their structured plans derail in the final
flag game when they lose. Tessa doesn’t want to end her career as a loser. She really enjoys playing, and if she’s
being honest, she likes it even more than running cross-country. So what if she decided to play football instead? What
would happen between her and Caleb? Or between her two best friends, who are counting on her to try out for crosscountry with them? And will her parents be upset that she’s decided to take her hobby to the next level? This summer
Caleb and Tessa figure out just what it means to be a boyfriend, girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone worth
cheering for. “A great next choice for readers who have enjoyed Catherine Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy Queen and Miranda
Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced football action, realistic family drama, and sweet romance…[will have]
readers looking for girl-powered sports stories…find[ing] plenty to like.”—Booklist “Tessa's ferocious competitiveness
is appealing.”—Kirkus Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s] to illuminate the appropriately complicated emotions both
of a young romance and of pursuing a dream. Heldring writes with insight and restraint.”—The Horn Book
Sex Unlimited Kathryn Perez 2014-09-22 SexUnlimited.com led me to forty one year old Brisban Calloway. All I wanted
from him was one night of no strings attached SEX. What I got was more than I ever bargained for.
The Ugly Cry Danielle Henderson 2022-06-07 “They say comedy equals tragedy plus time: This very funny account of an
often miserable childhood is proof.” --People “What a strong, funny, heartbreaking memoir, with a voice that is
completely its own (written by a woman who very much seems to be completely her own, as well.) I loved it.”--Elizabeth
Gilbert, New York Times bestselling author of Big Magic and Eat, Pray, Love An uproarious, moving memoir about a
grandmother’s ferocious love and redefining what it means to be family “If you fight that motherf**ker and you don’t
win, you’re going to come home and fight me.” Not the advice you’d normally expect from your grandmother—but Danielle
Henderson would be the first to tell you her childhood was anything but conventional. Abandoned at ten years old by a
mother who chose her drug-addicted, abusive boyfriend, Danielle was raised by grandparents who thought their childrearing days had ended in the 1960s. She grew up Black, weird, and overwhelmingly uncool in a mostly white neighborhood
in upstate New York, which created its own identity crises. Under the eye-rolling, foul-mouthed, loving tutelage of her
uncompromising grandmother—and the horror movies she obsessively watched—Danielle grew into a tall, awkward, Sassyloving teenager who wore black eyeliner as lipstick and was struggling with the aftermath of her mother’s choices. But
she also learned that she had the strength and smarts to save herself, her grandmother gifting her a faith in her own
capabilities that the world would not have most Black girls possess. With humor, wit, and deep insight, Danielle shares
how she grew up and grew wise—and the lessons she’s carried from those days to these. In the process, she upends our
conventional understanding of family and redefines its boundaries to include the millions of people who share her
story.
Beyond the Consequences Aleatha Romig 2015-01-15 Book #5 of the bestselling Consequences series From New York Times
bestselling author Aleatha Romig comes more of the suspenseful romantic thriller about secrets and deception, passion
and love, choices and consequences. Secrets and deception As the pieces of their puzzle come together, Anthony and
Claire Rawlings continue to defy the odds. Together they overcame an incomprehensible beginning. Apart they endured
unimaginable heartache. Reunited with family and friends, their journey continues as they navigate a dangerous world
where secrets threaten to destroy what they hold the most dear. Passion and love Tony and Claire turn up the heat as
sparks fly, passion rages, and love prevails. With only a dark glance or devilish grin, the fire that sparked in an
isolated suite, continues to burn. Though no longer willing to be less than Tony’s equal in life, behind closed doors
only one man makes the rules. Choices and consequences The safety of the Rawlings family is not debatable, and only
Phillip Roach can assure that they are not disappointed. Learn how he leads old friends and new associates through the
dangerous world of delusion and revenge. The choices he makes for both the family and his personal life will have
consequences. Beyond the Consequences is a novel that began as the novella, A Peek Beyond the Consequences, in a
limited-release anthology, Breathless. Since its publication in 2014, Beyond the Consequences has more than tripled in
length with more action, heat, and secrets to reveal. Learn once and for all the identity and fate of the sender of the

Love Without End Glenda Green 2002 For almost two thousand years devoted believers mystics, innocents, and even nonbelievers have reported to have near-to-life, fully perceptual, visitations with Jesus Christ. In 1992 He appeared to
Glenda Green and spoke with her daily for almost four months. The expressed purpose of their visit was to paint His
portrait, but nothing in the history of her career as an artist or university professor had prepared her for the life
transformation that was about to take place. During this time, they spoke...as friends do, of many wonderful things-both miraculous and practical. Nothing would ever be the same. Her penetrating report of this experience is sincere,
unbiased, and free of religious contrivance. In many ways her perceptions provide a bridge to the new millennium. Never
before has language or a state of consciousness been present to examine the nature of such a miraculous occurrence as
well as to develop the profound implications of it. Here is a brilliant glimpse of eternity, rich with practical
applications to life. These messages are sparkling and direct with great contemporary relevance, imparting in every way
the impact of Divinity in communion with a thoughtful and well-educated woman of our generation. Amazing answers are
give to more than 300 penetrating questions.
Only with You Lauren Layne 2014-07-29 Love is the Biggest Gamble of All . . . Cocktail waitress Sophie Dalton doesn't
exactly have a life plan. She's perfectly happy being everyone's favorite party girl. But when a Las Vegas bachelorette
party goes awry and an uptight businessman mistakes Sophie for a prostitute . . . well, Sophie wonders if it's time to
reevaluate her priorities. Swearing off her thigh-high boots for good, Sophie slinks back home with damaged pride-and a
jackpot of a hangover. Yet what happens in Vegas doesn't always stay there. On a trip to Seattle to open a new office,
Grayson Wyatt meets his latest employee-who turns out to be the same woman he recently called a hooker. Wealthy and
gorgeous, Gray is a man used to getting what he wants. And it doesn't take long to figure out that smart, sassy, sexy
Sophie is everything he's been looking for. As their late nights at the office turn into hot morning-afters, they
realize their Vegas misunderstanding may lead to the real thing . . .
Change of Hart M.E. Carter 2018-06-14 My name is Jason Hart. As the best defensive lineman in the country, I eat, sleep
and breathe football. And I like it that way. I’ve only got a few more years before I’ll have to retire, so expending
energy on anything other than football seems like a waste of time. That is, until I have a random meeting with a little
boy that just lost his father. We have more in common than you might think and it creates an unlikely bond. As our
friendship grows, so do my feelings for his mother. I know Addison, as a recent widow, isn’t ready to date again. But I
want to get to know her better, in spite of all her rejections. Is it possible that I, a self-proclaimed bachelor,
could be having a Change of Hart? "Change of Hart is an impressive debut for M.E. Carter. With just the right mix of
sexy and sweet, laugh out loud one-liners and relatable characters, Carter immerses readers in a story that’s much more
than just a romance. I can’t wait to see what’s next for her." --Brenda Rothert, Bestselling Author of the "Fire on
Ice" series "A fun and refreshing love story that is sure to put a smile on your face." –Kathryn Perez, Author of
“THERAPY”, “Sex Unlimited,” “Love and Truth” and “Jessica’s Journal” "A sweet, sexy, touching story of romance and
friendship. Definitely a touchdown". –AE Woodward, Author of “Kismet” and “Working Girl” "Real people get second
chances at love too. Beautifully written with humor, romance and just the right amount of surprise. A must read!" -Dawn
L. Chiletz, Author of “The Contest” Change of Hart is the first book in the bestselling Hart series. The series
continues with: Hart to Heart Matters of the Hart Matters to Me Topics: contemporary romance, football romance, sports
romance, football series, modern romance, hot romance, emotional romance, widow romance, HEA, strong heroine, Dallas,
heart-warming, happy ending, alpha, romance, pro football, family, love, dating with kids, Halloween costumes, M.E.
Carter, M.E. Carter football, single woman, single mother, alpha hero, Hart series, celebrity friends.
Listening Is an Act of Love Dave Isay 2007-11-08 A New York Times Bestseller “Each interview is a revelation.” —USA
Today “As heartwarming as a holiday pumpkin pie and every bit as homey . . . what emerges in these compelling pages is
hard-won wisdom and boundless humanity.” —Seattle Post-Intelligencer As heard on NPR, a wondrous nationwide celebration
of our shared humanity StoryCorps founder and legendary radio producer Dave Isay selects the most memorable stories
from StoryCorps' collection, creating a moving portrait of American life. The voices here connect us to real people and
their lives—to their experiences of profound joy, sadness, courage, and despair, to good times and hard times, to good
deeds and misdeeds. To read this book is to be reminded of how rich and varied the American storybook truly is, how
resistant to easy categorization or stereotype. We are our history, individually and collectively, and Listening Is an
Act of Love touchingly reminds us of this powerful truth. Dave Isay's latest book, Callings, published in 2016 from
Penguin Press.
Jessica's Journal Kathryn Perez 2014-04-08 While Jessica endured the torment of bullying and the painful isolation of
depression, she used self-harm as a form of control in her very out-of-control world. But that wasn't her only form of
release. Her journal was another form of escape, the one place she could always be herself. While reading Jessica's
poetry you can follow her journey down the path of pain, sadness, love, loss, THERAPY, and, ultimately, healing.
The Butterfly Project Emma Scott 2017-02-20 "Where you are is home..." At age fourteen, Zelda Rossi witnessed the
unthinkable, and has spent the last ten years hardening her heart against the guilt and grief. She channels her pain
into her art: a dystopian graphic novel where vigilantes travel back in time to stop heinous crimes-like child
abduction-before they happen. Zelda pitches her graphic novel to several big-time comic book publishers in New York
City, only to have her hopes crash and burn. Circumstances leave her stranded in an unfamiliar city, and in an
embarrassing moment of weakness, she meets a guarded young man with a past he'd do anything to change... Beckett
Copeland spent two years in prison for armed robbery, and is now struggling to keep his head above water. A bike
messenger by day, he speeds around New York City, riding fast and hard but going nowhere, his criminal record holding
him back almost as much as the guilt of his crime. Zelda and Beckett form a grudging alliance of survival, and in
between their stubborn clash of wills, they slowly begin to provide each other with the warmth of forgiveness, healing,
and maybe even love. But when Zelda and Beckett come face to face with their pasts, they must choose to hold on to the
guilt and regret that bind them, or let go and open their hearts for a shot at happiness. The Butterfly Project is a
novel that reveals the power of forgiveness, and how even the smallest decisions of the heart can-like the flutter of a
butterfly's wings-create currents that strengthen into gale winds, altering the course of a life forever.
Possessive W. Winters 2018-03-13 From USA Today bestselling author Willow Winters comes an emotionally gripping,
standalone, contemporary romance. It was never love with Daniel and I never thought it would be. It was only lust from
a distance. Unrequited love maybe. He’s a man I could never have, for so many reasons. That didn’t stop my heart from
beating wildly when his eyes pierced through me. It only slowed back down when he’d look away, making me feel so damn
unworthy and reminding me that he would never be mine. Years have passed and one look at him brings it all back. But
time changes everything. There’s a heat in his eyes I recognize from so long ago, a tension between us I thought was
one-sided. “Tell me you want it.” His rough voice cuts through the night and I can’t resist. That’s where my story
really begins. Possessive is an emotional, gripping story. Filled with heartache, guilt and longing! Possessive will
take you on a journey of obsession and jealousy...it's emotional, raw and captivating. - Beyond The Covers Blog ***
Possessive is an emotional, gripping story. Filled with heartache, guilt and longing! Possessive will take you on a
journey of obsession and jealousy...it's emotional, raw and captivating. - Beyond The Covers Blog Topics include: mafia
romances, dark romance, dark romance mafia, alpha business man book, billionaire romance, billionaire romance series,
possessive alpha romance, willow winters books, w. winters books, contemporary romance, contemporary, romance novels,
survival romance, the best romance series ever, bestselling series, captive romance.
If You Feel Too Much Jamie Tworkowski 2015-05-26 The New York Times Bestseller In 2006 Jamie Tworkowski wrote a story
called “To Write Love on Her Arms,” about helping a friend through her struggle with drug addiction, depression, and
self-injury. The piece was so hauntingly beautiful that it quickly went viral, giving birth to a non-profit
organization of the same name. Now, To Write Love on Her Arms (TWLOHA) is an internationally recognized leader in
suicide prevention and a source of hope, encouragement, and support for people worldwide. If You Feel Too Much is a
celebration of hope, wonder, and what it means to be human. From personal stories of struggling on days most people
celebrate to words of strength and encouragement in moments of loss, the essays in this book invite readers to believe
that it’s okay to admit to pain and okay to ask for help. If You Feel Too Much is an important book from one of this
generation’s most important voices.
Letters Written in White Kathryn Perez 2015-11-24 I'm dead. I'm cold and alone and I'm dead. There's no air in my
lungs. My chest is as cold and hollow as a cave on a snow-capped mountainside. My heart no longer beats there. Frigid
winds whistle through my ribs and the sadness inside me weeps like my favorite tree. Days ago, I met with death face to
face. The mirror, our meeting place. My two darkened green eyes stared deeply into hers. I tilted my head to the side.
She did too. "It's time," I whispered. "It's time," she whispered. And with that I turned away from her, the woman in
the mirror who knew all of my secrets and all of my pain. I walked away from her and yet we'd never been closer than we
were at that moment. The inner struggle was over. No more arguing with the woman in the mirror. No more arguing with
myself. The choice was made. She was the victor. Or was I? That was the day Riah Winter died.
Love, Lucas Chantele Sedgwick 2015-05-05 A 2015 Whitney Award Nominee! A powerful story of loss, second chances, and
first love, reminiscent of Sarah Dessen and John Green. When Oakley Nelson loses her older brother, Lucas, to cancer,
she thinks she’ll never recover. Between her parents’ arguing and the battle she’s fighting with depression, she feels
nothing inside but a hollow emptiness. When Mom suggests they spend a few months in California with Aunt Jo, Oakley
isn’t sure a change of scenery will alter anything, but she’s willing to give it a try. In California, Oakley discovers
a sort of safety and freedom in Aunt Jo’s beach house. Once they’re settled, Mom hands her a notebook full of letters
addressed to her—from Lucas. As Oakley reads one each day, she realizes how much he loved her, and each letter
challenges her to be better and to continue to enjoy her life. He wants her to move on. If only it were that easy. But
then a surfer named Carson comes into her life, and Oakley is blindsided. He makes her feel again. As she lets him in,
she is surprised by how much she cares for him, and that’s when things get complicated. How can she fall in love and be
happy when Lucas never got the chance to do those very same things? With her brother’s dying words as guidance, Oakley
knows she must learn to listen and trust again. But will she have to leave the past behind to find happiness in the
future? Sky Pony Press, with our Good Books, Racehorse and Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of books
for young readers—picture books for small children, chapter books, books for middle grade readers, and novels for young
adults. Our list includes bestsellers for children who love to play Minecraft; stories told with LEGO bricks; books
that teach lessons about tolerance, patience, and the environment, and much more. While not every title we publish
becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
Love and Truth Kathryn Vance-Perez 2013-02-15 Eighteen-year-old Nicole Harrison has spent her high school years devoted
to academics and dance, leaving no time for a boyfriend and a life. Her parents' shocking divorce causes Nicole to
believe that true love is impossible to find. After spending her life in a small Texas town, Nicole joins a foreign
exchange student dance program in the country where she was born. After years dreaming about her birthplace, she boldly
leaves her world behind and moves in with a host family on the island of Okinawa in Japan. She anxiously awaits a year
of improving her dance technique while enjoying a world of new experiences Jonathan Hayes was born to a Japanese mother
and American Marine father via a surrogate in the States. After his father's tragic death in Iraq when Jonathan was
only a baby, his mother moved them back to her home in Okinawa. As a child, Jonathan's mother immersed him in American
culture to honor his father. His good looks and immense musical talent have left him with no shortage of female
admirers. But after a bad break-up from his girlfriend of two years, Jonathan plunges into a playboy lifestyle that
leads him along a destructive path. As his wounds begin to slowly heal, he tries regaining his self-respect by living
on the straight and narrow. But his heart remains closed to the idea of love; that is, until the night he sees the
beautiful and innocent Nicole Harrison, upon the balcony of his neighbor's home. While Nicole tries to navigate an
unfamiliar country, she also has to learn how to navigate the unfamiliar and unwanted feelings she's developing for
Jonathan through some very heart-wrenching and trying times. Will her fears push him away, or will Jonathan show her
the truth of loyal love...
Castle Rackrent Maria Edgeworth 2018-09-21 Reproduction of the original: Castle Rackrent by Maria Edgeworth
Practice Makes Perfect Julie James 2009-03-03 From the New York Times bestselling Julie James comes this "tantalizing
dessert--a delicious delightful read that all hopeless romantics will enjoy" (Chicago Sun-Times). For fans of Susan
Mallery and Rachel Gibson. WHEN IT COMES TO THE LAWS OF ATTRACTION… Payton Kendall and J.D. Jameson are lawyers who
know the meaning of objection. A feminist to the bone, Payton has fought hard to succeed in a profession dominated by
men. Born wealthy, privileged, and cocky, J.D. has fought hard to ignore her. Face to face, they’re perfectly civil.
They have to be. For eight years they’ve kept a safe distance and tolerated each other as co-workers for one reason
only: to make partner at the firm. …THERE ARE NO RULES. But all bets are off when they’re asked to join forces on a
major case. At first apprehensive, they begin to appreciate each other’s dedication to the law—and the sparks between
them quickly turn into attraction. But the increasingly hot connection doesn’t last long when they discover that only
one of them will be named partner. Now it’s an all out war. And the battle between the sexes is bound to make these
lawyers hot under the collar…
Red Roses: Poems of Love Kathryn Lynn 2012-06-11 These poems deal with love in its various forms. Written in the
familiar simple-to-read style which Kathryn is recognized for, the poems depict everyday emotions of confusion,
love-and-truth-kathryn-perez
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agreed-upon set of verifiable truths--went into a tailspin. The use of alternative facts and narratives quickly became
the go-to rhetorical strategy, especially among Trump's administration and base. Rebuttals based on fact-checking and
hard data were demoted to mere choices in a media bazaar where consumers are free to source their own versions of
reality. This volume explores the social and political disruption accompanying the loss of faith in objectivity, along
with reflections on the disregard for truth and honesty, both within the Trump Administration and in contemporary
popular culture.
The Eve of Spain Patricia E. Grieve 2009-04-20 Finally, Grieve focuses on the misogynistic elements of the story and
asks why the fall of Spain is figured as a cautionary tale about a woman's sexuality.
The Post-Truth Era Ralph Keyes 2004-10-03 The best-selling author of Is There Life After High School? reveals the
pervasiveness of deceitful behavior in American society, drawing on current research to explain why people lie and
tolerate dishonesty on a daily basis, and profiling the deceptive behaviors of such figures as journalist Jayson Blair
and professor Joseph Ellis. 20,000 first printing.
The Book of Unknown Americans Cristina Henríquez 2014-06-03 "Illuminate[s] the lives behind the current debates about
Latino immigration." —The New York Times Book Review When fifteen-year-old Maribel Rivera sustains a terrible injury,
the Riveras leave behind a comfortable life in Mexico and risk everything to come to the United States so that Maribel
can have the care she needs. Once they arrive, it’s not long before Maribel attracts the attention of Mayor Toro, the
son of one of their new neighbors, who sees a kindred spirit in this beautiful, damaged outsider. Their love story sets
in motion events that will have profound repercussions for everyone involved. Here Henríquez seamlessly interweaves the
story of these star-crossed lovers, and of the Rivera and Toro families, with the testimonials of men and women who
have come to the United States from all over Latin America. The Book of Unknown Americans is a stunning novel of hopes
and dreams, guilt and love—a book that offers a resonant new definition of what it means to be American. Named a New
York Times and Washington Post Notable Book, an NPR Great Read, The Daily Beast's Novel of the Year, and a Mother
Jones, Oprah.com, School Library Journal, and BookPage Best Book of the Year
An American Summer Alex Kotlowitz 2020-03-31 2020 J. ANTHONY LUKAS PRIZE WINNER From the bestselling author of There
Are No Children Here, a richly textured, heartrending portrait of love and death in Chicago's most turbulent
neighborhoods. The numbers are staggering: over the past twenty years in Chicago, 14,033 people have been killed and
another roughly 60,000 wounded by gunfire. What does that do to the spirit of individuals and community? Drawing on his
decades of experience, Alex Kotlowitz set out to chronicle one summer in the city, writing about individuals who have
emerged from the violence and whose stories capture the capacity--and the breaking point--of the human heart and soul.
The result is a spellbinding collection of deeply intimate profiles that upend what we think we know about gun violence
in America. Among others, we meet a man who as a teenager killed a rival gang member and twenty years later is still
trying to come to terms with what he's done; a devoted school social worker struggling with her favorite student, who
refuses to give evidence in the shooting death of his best friend; the witness to a wrongful police shooting who can't
shake what he has seen; and an aging former gang leader who builds a place of refuge for himself and his friends.
Applying the close-up, empathic reporting that made There Are No Children Here a modern classic, Kotlowitz offers a
piercingly honest portrait of a city in turmoil. These sketches of those left standing will get into your bones. This
one summer will stay with you.
Stray Stephanie Danler 2021-04-27 From the bestselling author of Sweetbitter, a memoir of growing up in a family
shattered by lies and addiction, and of one woman's attempts to find a life beyond the limits of her past. After
selling her first novel--a dream she'd worked long and hard for--Stephanie Danler knew she should be happy. Instead,
she found herself driven to face the difficult past she'd left behind a decade ago: a mother disabled by years of
alcoholism, further handicapped by a tragic brain aneurysm; a father who abandoned the family when she was three, now a
meth addict in and out of recovery. After years in New York City she's pulled home to Southern California by forces she
doesn't totally understand, haunted by questions of legacy and trauma. Here, she works toward answers, uncovering hard
truths about her parents and herself as she explores whether it's possible to change the course of her history. Stray
is a moving, sometimes devastating, brilliantly written and ultimately inspiring exploration of the landscapes of
damage and survival.

Rawls-Nichols letters as you join the Rawlings for a special surprise! Theirs was a long, complicated story with a
monster and a knight. What made their story unique was that these two players were the same person.—Aleatha Romig,
CONVICTED
Wethering the Storm Samantha Towle 2013 "Music journalist Tru Bennett has done the impossible: capture the heart of
rock-star bad boy Jake Wethers. Now they're busy planning a wedding and navigating their new life together in the U.S.
Of course, Tru misses London and her best friend, Simone, but living happily ever after with Jake in LA is going to be
great ... right? Wrong. Even the bright California sun can't whitewash the dark side of celebrity coupledom. Greedy
music execs, merciless paparazzi, and Jake's wild past are lurking around every corner. Making matters worse, Jake
announces he doesn't want kids, which just may be a deal breaker. Tru loves Jake more than anything. But when a
devastating crisis threatens to destroy everything they've fought for, the couple must face the hard truth: What if,
this time, love is not enough?"--Amazon.com, viewed September 23, 2013.
Vampire Blood Kathryn Griffith 2016-06-17 For years the vampire family lived in the shadows, hidden by the night and
people’s disbelief; feeding on animals or throw away people who would never be missed. But as the family moves into an
old theater, and uses it to cover up their crimes, the youngest of them are restless and determined to live as they
like. Recklessly. Killing and feeding when and where they want. Feeding on who they want. Only the parent vampires have
managed to keep them in check. But no longer. Unaware of the night stalking menace, the townspeople of Summer Haven,
Florida, blithely go about their daily lives until, one by one, they begin to disappear. Screams are heard in the
night. Fear grows. The lost are never found…alive. But Jenny Lacey and her father, who are hired to renovate the old
Grand Theater, can’t escape when they find themselves caught up in the middle of the vampire’s war. And, in the end,
it’s up to Jenny, her brother, Joey, and her ex-husband, Jeff (who she still loves and reconnects with in this
novel…happy ending there), to get rid of the bloodthirsty fiends that are destroying their town…if they can.
A Taxonomy of Love Rachael Allen 2018-01-09 A YA romance—with a sparkling commercial voice and a dash of science—that
explores a relationship over six years The moment Spencer meets Hope the summer before seventh grade, it’s something at
first sight. The pair become fast friends, climbing trees and planning world travels. After years of being outshone by
his older brother and teased because of his Tourette syndrome, Spencer finally feels like he belongs. But as Hope and
Spencer get older and life gets messier, the clear label of “friend” gets messier, too. Through sibling feuds and
family tragedies, new relationships and broken hearts, the two grow together and apart, and Spencer, an aspiring
scientist, tries to map it all out using his trusty system of taxonomy. He wants to identify and classify their
relationship, but in the end, he finds that life doesn’t always fit into easy-to-manage boxes, and it’s this messy
complexity that makes life so rich and beautiful.
Silence, Feminism, Power S. Malhotra 2013-01-11 An interrogation of the often-unexamined assumption that silence is
oppressive, to consider the multiple possibilities silence enables. The volume features diverse feminist reflections on
the nuanced relationship between silence and voice to foreground the creative, meditative, generative and resistive
power our silences engender.
That's Not What Happened Kody Keplinger 2018-08-28 From New York Times bestseller Kody Keplinger comes an astonishing
and thought-provoking exploration of the aftermath of tragedy, the power of narrative, and how we remember what we've
lost. It's been three years since the Virgil County High School Massacre. Three years since my best friend, Sarah, was
killed in a bathroom stall during the mass shooting. Everyone knows Sarah's story--that she died proclaiming her faith.
But it's not true. I know because I was with her when she died. I didn't say anything then, and people got hurt because
of it. Now Sarah's parents are publishing a book about her, so this might be my last chance to set the record straight
. . . but I'm not the only survivor with a story to tell about what did--and didn't--happen that day. Except Sarah's
martyrdom is important to a lot of people, people who don't take kindly to what I'm trying to do. And the more I learn,
the less certain I am about what's right. I don't know what will be worse: the guilt of staying silent or the
consequences of speaking up . . .
Trumping Truth Salvador Jiménez Murguía 2019-06-13 When Kellyanne Conway, counselor to President Trump, coined the
phrase "alternative facts" in January 2017, objectivity in public discourse--the long-held belief in a more or less
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